
 

Thank you for supporting International Medical Corps 

Tuesday, April 12, 2011 

Dear yank barry, 

Thank you for your very generous donation. Because of your support, International 
Medical Corps is helping the world’s most vulnerable populations make the transition 
from relief to self-reliance.   

Every year, 250 million people are devastated by armed conflict and natural 
disaster.  Your donation enables International Medical Corps to respond to these 
emergencies, while laying the foundation for long-term recovery and 
development.  Your generosity and commitment are restoring hope and delivering 
health care, food, clean water, sanitation, and mental health support to those most in 
need.     

Every dollar in private contributions generates on average more than $30 in 
additional grants from institutional donors, and donated medicines and supplies – 
multiplying the impact of your dollar. 

We appreciate the confidence you have placed in us, and look forward to your 
continued support.    

All the best, 

 

Nancy A. Aossey 
President & CEO 

From relief to self-reliance - http://www.InternationalMedicalCorps.org/ 
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